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Wed. 12/6  Attention seniors:  SoCalGrad will be on campus one last time this Thursday, 

December 7
th

, during tutorial and break in the upper commons.  If you have not 

purchased your cap and gown yet or you want to order announcements or class 

rings, make sure you see the SoCalGrad representative to order the items you 

want.  This is the last time they will be out, so don’t miss them, especially if 

you need to order your cap and gown. 

Tues. 12/5  Come out and support the Sonora girls’ water polo team tomorrow.  They will 

be having a fundraiser at Chik-fil-a in the La Habra Marketplace from 5:00 to 

8:00 p.m. Enjoy some yummy food and help the team while you are at it.  Hope 

to see you tomorrow at Chik-fil-a for the fundraiser! 

Tues. 12/5  Do you want to be in ASB next year?  Then come out to the first election 

meeting tomorrow, December 5
th

, during lunch in Room 347, Mr. Hardy’s 

room.  This meeting is mandatory if you want an ASB or class position for the 

2018/19 school year.  See you there! 

Tues.  12/5  Attention anyone interested in trying out for softball:  Tryouts are on December 

12
th

, 13
th

, and 14
th

 at 3:15 p.m. down at the softball field.  If you have not 

contacted Ms. Rodriguez about playing, please come to a short meeting at 

lunch on December 5
th

 in her office in the P.E. locker room. 

Wed. 12/6  Are you excited for Christmas?  Well, get your holiday spirits up by signing up 

for Christmas Karaoke!  Come out on December 13
th

 through the 15
th 

for some 

holiday fun! 

Tues. 12/5  Attention seniors:  We recently updated Naviance with ten new scholarships. 

Log in to see more.  If you have questions, see Ms. Nia in the College and 

Career Center. 

Wed. 12/6  The Sonora theatre classes would like to invite you to their winter showcase 

performance.  The Theatre 2 and 3 students will perform a selection of 

contemporary scenes, both romantic and comic.  The showcase will take place 

on Friday, December 8
th

 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 512, the room above the library.  

Admission is free, but seats must be reserved in advance because seating is 

limited.  The seating signup sheet is posted outside of Room 330, Mr. Brem’s 

room.  Hope to see you there! 

Wed. 12/6  Hi, Raiders!  BSU will be selling Christmas candy canes for $1.00.  They will 

be sold during break and lunch near the theatron.  If you buy one for someone 

else, you must know their second-period teacher. 

Mon. 12/4  Come out to FCA today at lunch in the gym.  We will be learning how to 

spread the word of God.  You won’t want to miss out!  See you there! 

Wed. 12/6  The Californian Association of Educational Professionals is giving a $1,000 

scholarship to students pursuing a degree in education or business.  The 

deadline to apply is December 11
th

.  Log on to your Naviance account for 

information and for more scholarship opportunities.  

Welcome to 

the jUngle 



Mon. 12/4  Congratulations to the boys’ soccer team who improved to 2 and 0 by defeating 

Orange High School on Friday by a score of 2 to 1.  Both goals were scored by 

Juan Sanchez.  Danny Rojas and Andrew Galvan combined to make 3 saves in 

the game.  The boys take on La Mirada tonight in the Brea Tournament at 5:40. 

Good luck Raiders! 

Mon. 12/4  Huge congratulations go out to the boys’ JV soccer team who advanced to the 

championship semi-final of their tournament after two victories on Saturday. 

The Raiders defeated Whittier High School 11 to 0 and La Serna High School 2 

to 0.  Good luck Saturday in the semi-finals! 

Mon. 12/4  Congratulations to the boys' varsity basketball team for defeating Beckman 

High School 67 to 66 in overtime on Saturday.  The Raiders were led by Lucas 

Everett, who scored 18 points, including the game-tying 3-point shot at the end 

of regulation.  Lucas also had 12 rebounds and 5 assists.  Tobin Igros added 12 

points and 3 assists, and Daniel Esparza had 11 points, 4 rebounds, and 3 

assists.  Great job, Raiders!  The boys' varsity team takes on Woodbridge 

tomorrow night at 7:00 p.m. at Woodbridge High School.  The first home game 

will be this Friday, December 8
th

,  versus Servite at 7:00 p.m. 

Mon. 12/4  The JROTC Rookie Drill Team competed over the weekend at the Katella High 

School JROTC Rookie Drill Meet. They took the 2
nd

 place trophy in the 

Unarmed Regulation led by Ruben Chavez, 3
rd

 place trophy in the Armed 

Exhibition led by Cecilia Reyes, and took the 3
rd

 place trophy in the overall 

competition out of 10 competing teams. Congratulations JROTC Rookie Team! 

 


